Report

FFGC Strategic Planning Committee

Tina V. Tuttle, chrm.

Winter Park, 12 September 2018

Over the summer the Strategic Planning Committee did some work by email:

The committee edited and reviewed a draft of the new FFGC Membership Brochure tri-fold. This included a rehash of the agreed upon new mission statement. The mission statement now includes FFGCs service to the community as well as our members.

The committee edited and reviewed Position Description formatting and approved a “How to do the Job” form for each FFGC chairman to complete. These were sent out the week of August 13.
The committee was requested to assist in suggesting new ways to restructure, reorganize and create a more efficient Board of Directors, in keeping with the requirements of the Guide Star program.

The committee continually looks forward to the 100th anniversary celebration gathering bids for items such as the 100-year History book and commemorative sale items.

Tina V. Tuttle, 3VP and Chairman of Strategic Planning

Summary: The FFGC Strategic Planning Committee is currently considering the new FFGC Membership brochure, the gathering of position descriptions for each FFGC chairmanship and our 100th anniversary celebration.

